

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 10th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5 Gymnastics Opportunity

Here at Bearwood, we want to ensure that teachers continue to deliver a high level of education across the whole curriculum to your children and ensure the staff are able to adapt to new developments and changing needs of students.

We have been given a great opportunity as a team of teachers to attend some professional development in gymnastics, run by a fantastic gymnastics coach, Gemma Coles. She provides training to coaches, teachers and delivers lessons to local BCP schools and has over 20 years experience.

To help with this, we are asking for 15 Year 5 children to stay after school on Wednesday 17th January 2024 between 3:30-5pm to allow her successfully deliver this training to our staff.

If your child would like to take part in this and you are able to commit to this, please email the office at school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk to confirm your child's place.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

MThomas

Mr Thomas PE Leader













